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Noda Scherer 
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Brother Knights and Ladies 

 
We had a very successful Lenten Fish Fry, with more than 900 dinners served.  Friday nights 
were busy in the kitchen as food was being prepared and delicious meals served.   Those on the 
serving line kept things moving along, even when the line was long and our guests were waiting 
patiently for more fish, shrimp and side dishes as they were being prepared in the kitchen.  
 
The Ladies auxiliary served many different deserts each and every week, all of which were 
delicious.  Without these wonderful deserts, the dinner would not be complete, so a special 
thanks to the ladies of the Ladies Auxiliary. 
 
 I would like to thank each and every one who worked the Fish Fry.  Mike Limbach you did an 
amazing job along with everyone who helped you. Whether you helped in the kitchen, preparing 
food or washing dishes, sat at the front table collecting money, cleaning tables, serving drinks, 
setting the hall up before each night or those who stayed and helped cleanup afterwards, it all 
paid off and is greatly appreciated by all. 
 
It's not over yet, even though the Fish Fries are over, things are going to get busy in the month of 
May. In the middle of May we have a Horse Race Taco dinner and the Memorial Wreath sale at 
the end of the month.  It doesn't stop there, for in June we will be holding our Golf 
Tournament.   Each of these events cannot happen without the support of those who work or 
participate. It is in these times we are able to spend time with one another and have good 
fellowship. Everyone is always welcome to come and visit at these events even if you are not 
participating in the event.   
 

So, once again thank you each and every one for all of your hard work. 
     
We will be selecting candidates for officers soon.   ALL members are encouraged to attend the 
next two meetings held in May and June.   If you would like to attend these meetings and do not 
have a ride,  please call The Grand Knight at 816-522-1422 and I will make arrangements for a 
ride to be provided. 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 Jalayne Miller 
President 

 

 As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

             
 
 

 
 
 

Good of the Order 
 

If any members need to be on Good of the Order  
Please notify the Grand Knight or Bernie Lillig  

 
 

 

      

 

 

 

2019 Knights of Columbus Memorial 

Flowers and Wreath Sales 

 

The Raytown Knights of Columbus Council 

#4962 will be holding their annual Memorial 

Flowers and Wreath sales starting May 22 

through May 27, 2019.   

 

The location for the sales is at Our Lady of 

Lourdes Parish Hall, 7049 Blue Ridge 

Boulevard, Raytown, Missouri.   

 
Week day Hours:  09:00 am – 0500 p.m. 

Saturdays:  08:00 a.m. – 05:30 p.m. 

Sundays:  09:00 a.m. – 06:00 p.m. 

Memorial Day:  07:00 a.m. – 02:00 p.m. 

 

If you would like to volunteer, please call 

Gerry Sharkey at 816-686-9477. 
 

By:  Bernie Lillig, Editor 
 

As many of you know, I have moved to the Lee’s 

Summit area and presently have become a parishioner of 

Our Lady of Presentation Church in Lee’s Summit, 

Missouri.  Although, I am associated with a parish 

outside of the parishes which Council 4962 supports, I 

am not planning on transferring councils in the 

foreseeable future.    

 

On another subject:  I have been your Editor Off and On 

since 1992.  It is time for me retire as your Editor.  I will 

continue as your Editor through-out this year but plan to 

retire on or before December, 2019.  

 

I have enjoyed being your Editor over these many years 

but would like to step-aside and hopefully new ideas 

would develop with a different Editor.   

 

I am putting the Council and the Grand Knight on notice 

to assign a member of our Council to take over these 

duties as soon as possible.         

 

Thank You 

Bernie Lillig 

816 – 560 – 3589 

Blillig64@gmail.com 
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Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

 
JOHN 

M. 
GILLUM 

 

John M Gillum passed away February 2, 2019. John was 
born April 3, 1957, son of Chester and Sharon Gillum. John 
grew up in Kansas City, Kansas area where he attended 
elementary and high school. He is survived by his wife Darcy 
Gillum, and sons Jon, Joshua and Alex Gillum as well as his 
mother Sharon Gillum of Kansas City, Kansas. 
 
While working as a caretaker with Don Bosco, he would 
provide the council with paper goods no longer wanted by 
the center. Some of the items still used this day, were 
provided by the center and John. Not sure how many more 
of those little Halloween napkins there are left, but the hall 
has used a ton of them. John loved all his family and was a 
good friend to all who were fortunate enough to know him. 
 
John was a member of the fraternal order of the Knights of 
Columbus. He was a very proud 4th Degree Member. John 
was active at his Council 4962 as long as his health allowed. 
 
John was rich in family as he had many, many, aunts, uncles 
and cousins. John was Catholic. He was 2 months away of 
being 62 and retirement. The last year brought him much 
pain, but he never let you go without a laugh and his love. 
John loved all his family and was a good friend to all who 
were fortunate enough to know him. He will be missed by all. 
viva jesu 
 
Prepared by Aunt Mary Wood, widow of Ron Wood (Past 
Missouri State Deputy, and long-time member of Council 
4962).  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Kendall 
J. 

Berg 

 
Kendall Joseph Berg, 92, of Raytown, MO, passed 
away Wednesday, December 16, 2009, at Research 
Hospital. Kendall was born December 24, 1916 in 
Conception Junction, MO to Joseph and Frances 
(Kendall) Berg, the second of five children. Mr.. Berg 
proudly served in the U.S. Army during WWII. He 
retired after 30 years of dedicated service as an 
engineer for Puritan- Bennett Corp. Kendall was a 
faithful member of Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic 
church for 58 years and a charter member of the 
Knights of Columbus Council 4962. He was an avid 
volunteer for numerous charitable organizations.  
 
Kendall was preceded in death by his loving wife of 

62 years, Hildred Berg in 2003. 
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C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For May 

02     Officer’s Meeting 
09     General Council / Ladies Auxiliary Meeting 
12     Mother’s Day 
17     Taco Dinner / Horse Racing 
22 – 27    Memorial Flower and Wreath Sale 
23     Pius Holding Meeting 
24     Newsletter Deadline 
25     Second Annual Knights of Columbus Golf Scramble 
27     Memorial Day 
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